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We hear on a daily basis that awareness is a major key in keeping ourselves and our community safe and crime free.
With this thought in mind, our office is partnering with the National Child Safety Council, a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization, to provide safety awareness materials for our children & community. We feel these materials will be
extremely effective in providing important information and valuable resources to our community.

Some of the materials we have carefully selected include activity manuals, brochures, booklets, and other valuable

™ teaching aids. A broad range of topics are addressed in these materials, including bullying, all types of child safety

information, teen issues, drug education, home security, and other important community concerns.

We will distribute these materials through presentations and programs, as well as community events and activities.
This information is also a great tool to help parents, teachers, and our community to better understand and respond
to the challenges and temptations that our youth face each and every day.

We are asking for your support to help cover the cost of the material we will be distributing. Your tax-deductible
contribution will be used to provide safety education materials for our community. All donations are appreciated!
Suggested sponsorship levels are:

30 children - $61.50 50 children - $102.50 80 children - $164.00
100 children - $205.00 200 children - $410.00 400 children - $820.00

Please make your check payable to National Child Safety Council and mail to my attention at:

Henry County Police Department
C/O National Child Safety Council
P.O. Box 33
McDonough, GA 30253

A full and fair description of National Child Safety Council’s (NCSC) programs and their financial statement
summary is available upon request by calling NCSC at 1-800-327-5107 or visiting the NCSC website at

nationalchildsafetycouncil.org

Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your consideration of this most worthwhile project. Through
our partnership, we will be able to work toward providing a safer community for all of our citizens.

Yours in Service and Prevention,

Mark Amerman
Chief of Police

Please respond by December 20, 2023



